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Handbook of Research on the Role of Human Factors
in IT Project Management
2019-09-27

the role humans play in the field of information technology continues to hold
relevance even with the industry s rapid growth people contribute heavily to
the physical cognitive and organizational domain of computing yet there is a
lack of exploration into this phenomenon humanoid aspects of technology
require extensive research in order to avoid marginalization and insufficient
data the handbook of research on the role of human factors in it project
management is a collection of innovative research on the methods and
applications of the task of human characteristics in the design and
development of new technology while highlighting topics including
digitalization risk management and task analysis this book is ideally
designed for it professionals managers support executives project managers
managing directors academicians researchers and students seeking current
research on the dynamics of human influence in technological projects
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New Perspectives on Dystopian Fiction in Literature
and Other Media
2020-08-27

this collection of essays examines various forms of dystopian fiction in
literature television and digital games it frames the timely trend of
dystopian fiction as a thematic field that accommodates several genres from
societal dystopia to apocalyptic narratives and climate fiction many of them
examining the hazards of science and technology to human societies and the
ecosystem these are genres of the anthropocene par excellence capturing the
dilemmas of the human condition in the current increasingly precarious epoch
the essays offer new interpretations of classical and contemporary works
including the canonised prose of orwell atwood and cormac mccarthy modern pop
culture classics like battlestar galactica fallout and hunger games and the
work of johanna sinisalo a pioneer of finnish speculative fiction from thomas
pynchon to watership down the volume s multifaceted approach offers fresh
perspectives to those already familiar with existing research but it is no
less accessible for newcomers to the ever expanding field of dystopian
studies
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Ships and Offshore Structures XIX
2015-09-03

this three volume work presents the proceedings from the 19th international
ship and offshore structures congress held in cascais portugal on 7th to 10th
september 2015 the international ship and offshore structures congress issc
is a forum for the exchange of information by experts undertaking and
applying marine structural research the aim of

Victims and Perpetrators of Terrorism
2017-11-09

this volume examines how both victims and perpetrators of terrorism are
relevant to our understanding of political violence while the perpetrators of
political violence have been the subject of significant academic research
victims of terrorism and political violence have rarely featured in this
landscape in an effort to capture the vast complexity of terrorism and to
widen the scope of the agenda that informs terrorism research this book
presents a series of analyses that examines the role of the perpetrators the
experience of the victims the public and media perceptions of both and given
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the inherent intricacy of the phenomenon how we might think about engaging
with perpetrators in an effort to prevent further violence by considering the
role of the many actors who are central to our understanding and framing of
terrorism and political violence this book highlights the need to focus on
how the interactivity of individuals and contexts have implications for the
emergence maintenance and termination of campaigns of political violence the
volume aims to understand not only how former perpetrators and victims can
work in preventing violence in a number of contexts but more broadly the
narratives that support and oppose violence the construction of victimisation
the politicisation of victimhood the justifications for violence and the
potential for preventing and encouraging desistance from violence this book
will be of much interest to students of terrorism and political violence
victimology criminology security studies and ir in general

Plunging into Turmoil in the Aftermath of Crisis
2019-01-24

the 2008 economic and financial crisis marked the beginning of a period of
social transformation and uncertainty that continues to characterise present
and future social development in unplanned and unexpected ways with
frequently harmful effects it has highlighted the need for a deeper
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understanding of crises phenomena and how these affect the overall course of
human development on the one hand the social sciences constitute a means for
acquiring a better understanding of the character of the rapid and complex
social transformations associated with crises on the other hand they can
orientate people and social practices on how a greater degree of collective
and democratic control can be acquired over the manner and direction of
social processes in crises contexts this book brings together a team of
international scholars to address the notion of crises two main strains of
inquiry orientate this study first it questions how different sociological
and theoretical approaches might contribute to explain crises phenomena
analyse their effects and identify their potential future paths of
development secondly it considers how crises processes and their effects on
human social existence demand a re thinking of the role of the social
sciences in society and what such a role might be this volume not only opens
up future lines of research by providing a comprehensive approach to crises
phenomena but also fills an important gap in the literature about crises
which is frequently focused on only one of these dimensions and on particular
historical contexts rather than producing more comprehensive frameworks
regarding the study of crises processes as a whole
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Cocaine
2015-05-07

in carlotto s the campagna trail inspector campagna uses an old friendship
with notorious drug dealer roby pizzo in a machiavellian attempt to keep the
peace but when an interfering new police chief demands campagna bring down
the mafioso who heads pizzo s gang campagna must use every weapon he has to
save his job and his life meanwhile in carofiglio s the speed of the angel a
writer in crisis strikes up an unlikely friendship with a mysterious woman he
meets in a quiet seaside café as their conversations deepen and their
obsessions darken their drug fuelled relationship begins to spiral in this
haunting tale of damnation and redemption finally in de cataldo s the white
powder dance the city police are put on the trail of a baby faced new
graduate in the milanese banking sector as the pursuit accelerates through
back streets and skyscrapers it becomes clear that there is more to organised
crime than getting your hands dirty

Evidence-Based Practice of Palliative Medicine - E-
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Book
2023-11-07

using a practical question and answer approach evidence based practice of
palliative medicine 2nd edition helps you provide optimal care for patients
and families who are dealing with serious illness this unique reference
focuses on patient and family caregiver centered care highlighting the
benefits of palliative care and best practices for delivery the highly
practical user friendly format sets it apart from other texts in the field
with concise readable chapters organized around clinical questions that you
re most likely to encounter in everyday care uniquely organized using a
question and answer approach making it easy to find answers to common
questions asked by practitioners and patients up to date reader friendly
chapters explore interventions assessment techniques treatment modalities
recommendations and guidelines communication techniques and available
resources for palliative care expanded discussions on hospice in every
chapter and a new emphasis on pediatrics with increased material on pediatric
malignancies developmental delays cystic fibrosis and perinatal palliative
care new chapters on wellness of the palliative care practitioner patients
with opioid use disorders telehealth in palliative care health disparities
rural palliative care caring for people with hematologic malignancies
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integrative and alternative therapies lgbtq populations mobile health
technologies and national palliative care implementation strategies high
quality evidence gathered and reviewed by leading experts in palliative
medicine including clinicians educators and researchers across a broad range
of disciplines numerous algorithms throughout help you make informed
decisions and take home points in every chapter provide a quick summary of
key content any additional digital ancillary content may publish up to 6
weeks following the publication date

Daily Graphic
2014-03-15

an increasing body of research suggests that physical activity exercise and
sports enhance a wide range of cognitive and affective wellbeing including
attention executive functions memory and learning creativity stress
resilience and mental health engaging in regular physical activity has also
been associated with a reduced risk of many neurological and psychiatric
disorders notably dementia major depressive disorders and anxiety disorders
however firstly it is still unclear what kind of physical activity exercise
and sports conducted on how long a timescale brings maximal benefits to a
specific outcome for a specific population secondly how findings reported so
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far can be incorporated into daily practice by the general public and in
educational neurological and psychiatric contexts remain unaddressed thirdly
the underlying psychological physiological and neurobiological mechanisms
through which physical activity exercise and sports promote cognitive and
affective wellbeing remain to be clarified several potential mechanisms have
been proposed including the activation of the prefrontal cortices and the
dopamine and serotonin neurotransmission the release of neurotrophins the
enhancement of neural plasticity and neurogenesis and the decrease of
neuroinflammation and oxidative stress

Advances in the Understanding of the Affective and
Cognitive Effects of Physical Activity, Exercise,
and Sports
2024-03-22

understanding the magnitude and source of measurement biases in self reported
data is critical to effective economic policy research this paper examines
the role of anchoring bias in self reports of objective and subjective
outcomes under recall the research exploits a unique panel survey data set
collected over a three year period from four countries in central america it
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assesses whether respondents use their reported value of specific measures
from the most recent survey period as a cognitive heuristic when recalling
the value from a previous period while controlling for the value they
reported earlier we find strong evidence of sizable anchoring bias in self
reported retrospective indicators for both objective measures household and
per capita income wages and hours spent on the household s main activity and
subjective measures reports of happiness health stress and well being in
general we also observe a larger bias in response to negative changes for
objective indicators and a larger bias in response to positive changes for
subjective indicators

Anchoring Bias in Recall Data
2016-05-20

a national bestseller make the leap from average to exceptional and start
living the remarkable life you were meant to lead ever wonder what sets
people like steve wozniak stacey abrams mark rober and jane goodall apart why
do some people seem to eat sleep and breathe awesome in think remarkable tech
titan guy kawasaki teams up with madisun nuismer producer of the remarkable
people podcast to share invaluable knowledge from more than 40 years of
working with game changing organizations such as apple canva google mercedes
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benz and wikipedia and delivers insights from a collection of amazing
interviews that ll kick you into high gear and get you ready to start showing
the world your best most amazing self together the authors show you how to
lead a fulfilling life by drawing on insights from working closely with some
of the world s most remarkable people you ll learn how to find your own inner
ass kicker and unlock potential you never knew you were capable of cultivate
the resilience grit and fearlessness needed to overcome obstacles and
setbacks apply the lessons from the world s most innovative companies to your
personal growth journey make the leap from average to exceptional think
remarkable is more than a book it s a way of life it is the gotta read right
now book you can t afford to miss so grab a copy today and start making
yourself and the world a whole lot more remarkable

Think Remarkable
2024-02-29

over the last three decades italian crime fiction has demonstrated a trend
toward a much higher level of realism and complexity the origins of the new
italian epic as it has been coined by some of its proponents can be found in
the widespread backlash against the mafia sponsored murders of sicilian
magistrates which culminated with the assassinations of judges giovanni
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falcone and paolo borsellino in 1992 though beginning in the italian language
this prolific popular movement has more recently found its way into the
english language and hence it has found a much wider international audience
following a brief yet detailed history of the cultural and economic
development of sicily this book provides a multilayered look into the
evolution of the new italian epic genre the works of ten prominent
contemporary writers including andrea camilleri michael dibdin elena ferrante
and massimo carlotto are examined against the backdrop of various historical
periods this past is prologue approach to contemporary crime fiction provides
context for the creation of these recent novels and enhances understanding of
the complex moral ambiguity that is characteristic of anti mafia italian
crime fiction

Italian Crime Fiction in the Era of the Anti-Mafia
Movement
2020-03-03

圧倒的な知能を持つ謎の生命体 アザーズ が 人類への攻撃を開始した 地球規模の停電や致死的な伝染病 人間と見分けのつかないエイリアンの暗殺者などにより 人
類の97パーセントが死滅 さらなる攻撃 第五の波 フィフス ウェイブ が迫るなか 少女キャシーは生き別れた弟を無事見つけ出すことができるのか 怒涛のラスト
へとノンストップでひた走る全米大ベストセラーが登場
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Major to Great Earthquakes: Multidisciplinary
Geophysical Analyses for Source Characterization
2021-10-22

support for security and justice institutions has become a crucial instrument
of international engagement in fragile and conflict affected states in
attempts to shore up security as a precondition for sustainable peace
international actors have become deeply engaged in reforming the security
agencies and security governance institutions of states emerging from
conflict but despite their increasing importance in the field of
international peace and state building security sector reform ssr
interventions remain both highly political and deeply contentious processes
expanding on this theme this edited volume identifies new directions in
research on the domestic consequences of external support to security sector
reform both empirically and theoretically the focus lies on the so far
neglected role of domestic actors interests and political power
constellations in recipient states based on a wide range of empirical cases
the volume discusses how the often conflictual and asymmetric encounters
between external and domestic actors with divergent interests and perceptions
affect the consequences of international interventions by taking into account
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the plurality of state and non state security actors and institutions beyond
classical models of weberian statehood the contributions make the case for
engaging more closely with the complexity of the domestic security governance
configurations that can result from external engagement in the field of
security sector reform this book was published as a special issue of
international peacekeeping

フィフス・ウェイブ
2016-03-25

the ideal of an inclusive and participatory internet has been undermined by
the rise of misogynistic abuse on social media platforms however limited
progress has been made at national and to an extent european levels in
addressing this issue in england and wales the tackling of underlying causes
of online abuse has been overlooked because the law focuses on punishment
rather than measures to prevent such abuses furthermore online abuse has a
significant impact on its victims that is underestimated by policymakers this
volume critically analyses the legal provisions that are currently deployed
to tackle forms of online misogyny and focuses on three aspects firstly the
phenomenon of social media abuse secondly the poor and disparate legal
responses to social media abuses and thirdly the similar failings of hate
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crime to tackle problems of online gender based abuses this book advances a
compelling argument for legal changes to the existing hate crime and
communications legislation

Building Security in Post-Conflict States
2017-10-02

this book constitutes the proceedings of the 10th international workshop on
communication technologies for vehicles nets4cars nets4trains nets4aircraft
2016 held in san sebastián spain in june 2016 the 13 papers presented
together with 2 keynote papers 2 invited papers and 1 demo paper in this
volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 17 initial submissions the
contributions are organized in topical sections named road rail and air

Online Misogyny as Hate Crime
2018-12-07

this book provides a critically informed account of the turkey born france
based director deniz gamze ergüven s debut film mustang 2015 which tells the
story of five orphaned sisters living with their grandmother and uncle in a
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remote turkish village the film s familiar art house style and its
universalising focus on female coming of age and feminist dissent resulted in
celebratory reviews from journalists and scholars of world cinema meanwhile
mustang s framing of youth in the turkish national context and its
representation of gender divided turkish film critics and cultural theorists
these divisions led to a debate that questions the politics of transnational
feminism by criticising the film s failure to capture the local intricacies
of the politics of gender and youth while this book aims to locate mustang
within the intersection of emerging female and youth narratives in the cinema
of turkey it also provides a critical understanding of the differences in
mustang s local and global reception this focus on the geopolitics of
representation informs the diverse criteria this study uses to evaluate
ergüven s stylistic choices engaging with both anglophone and turkish
literature in youth cinema and gender studies the book makes an original
contribution to current debates on national transnational cinemas and gender
youth studies and is an accessible reference for graduate and undergraduate
study of contemporary film elif akçalı is associate professor in film and tv
studies at kadir has university turkey her research focuses on film
aesthetics videographic criticism non fiction film and gender sexuality
studies
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Communication Technologies for Vehicles
2016-05-23

text presentation gathers some of the best work presented at the 2014
comparative drama conference in baltimore the subjects explored in this
volume range from ancient to contemporary and encompass great cultural and
intellectual diversity the highlight of the conference was a presentation by
award winning playwright david henry hwang a transcript of hwang s
conversation is the lead piece followed by twelve research papers one review
essay and ten book reviews this volume accurately represents the diversity of
the annual conference and represents the latest research in the fields of
comparative drama performance and dramatic textual analysis

Mustang
2022-11-28

this is the first english language book on cultural policy in korea which
critically historicises and analyses the contentious and dynamic development
of the policy it highlights that the evolution of cultural policy has been
bound up with the complicated political economic and social trajectory of
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korea to a surprising degree investigating the content and context of the
policy from the period of japanese colonial rule 1910 1945 until the military
authoritarian regime 1961 1988 the book discusses how culture often co opted
by the government was mobilised to disseminate state agendas and define
national identity it then moves on to investigate the distinct
characteristics of korea s contemporary cultural policy since the 1990s
particularly its energetic pursuit of democracy a market economy of culture
and outward cultural globalisation the korean wave this book helps readers to
understand the continuous presence of the strong state in korean cultural
policy and its implications for the cultural life of koreans it argues that
this exceptionally active cultural policy sets an important condition not
only for artistic creation cultural consumption and cultural business in the
country but also for the nation s ambitious endeavour to turn the success of
its pop culture into a global phenomenon

Text & Presentation, 2014
2015-01-21

this collection merges representations of children and youth in various
science fiction texts with childhood studies theories and debates set in the
past present and future science fiction landscapes and technologies sometimes
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constrain but often expand agentic expression movement and collaboration

Cultural Policy in South Korea
2018-07-16

while students and general readers typically cannot relate to esoteric
definitions of science fiction they readily understand the genre as a
literature that characteristically deals with subjects such as new inventions
space robot and aliens this book looks at science fiction in precisely this
manner with twenty one chapters that each deal with a subject that is
repeatedly addressed in science fiction of recent centuries based on a packet
of original essays that the author assembled for his classes the book could
serve as a supplemental textbook in science fiction classes but also contains
material of interest to science fiction scholars and others devoted to the
genre in some cases chapters offer thorough surveys of numerous works
involving certain subjects such as imagined vehicles journeys beneath the
earth and undersea adventures discovering intriguing patterns in the ways
that various writers developed their ideas when comprehensive coverage of
ubiquitous topics such as robots aliens and the planet mars is impossible
chapters focus on major themes referencing selected texts a conclusion
discusses other science fiction subjects that were omitted for various
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reasons and a bibliography lists additional resources for the study of
science fiction in general and the topics of each chapter

Women in Science - Geriatric Medicine 2021
2022-09-27

the yearbook of international organizations provides the most extensive
coverage of non profit international organizations currently available
detailed profiles of international non governmental and intergovernmental
organizations igo collected and documented by the union of international
associations can be found here in addition to the history aims and acitvities
of international organizations with their events publications and contact
details the volumes of the yearbook include networks between associations
biographies of key people involved and extensive statistical data providing
both an international organizations and research bibliography volume 4 cites
over 46 000 publications and information resources supplied by international
organizations and provides nearly 18 000 research citations under 40 subject
headings this volume also includes a research bibliography on international
organizations and transnational associations

http://samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw/


john rutter a gaelic blessing (2023)

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

Child and Youth Agency in Science Fiction
2019-10-15

マーク ザッカーバーグ facebook ceo 主催のブッククラブ第1回の課題書に選定されるや 全米で20万部超のベストセラーとなった話題作 フィナンシャ
ルタイムズ 2014年ベストブック アリアナ ハフィントン ハフィントン ポスト創設者 絶賛 権力の衰退が世界を変えた 今日の権力は行使も維持も困難である
権力そのものが かつてない方法で攻撃されはじめているからだ 権力の劣化 衰退が 富裕層だけでなく中間層と生活困窮者に与える影響を分析 経済 政治 社会 ビ
ジネスなど あらゆる分野における権力衰退の要因と影響を明らかにする

The Stuff of Science Fiction
2022-09-27

this book assesses the challenges within the nigerian educational system and
provides a concrete plan to revitalize the low performing system by
strengthening high stakes testing at all levels in nigeria many citizens
believe that the solution to the country s low performance in education is to
eliminate high stakes standardized testing high stakes testing refers to
applying standardized student achievement tests as a primary mechanism to
evaluate students teachers and their school s performance this book argues
that the poor quality of education and low ranking of nigeria s educational
system is not related to the negative consequences of high stakes testing but
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rather is due to many intrinsic factors by conducting a comparative analysis
of six high performing education systems worldwide the book offers a
comparative summative evaluation of the educational system and offers
recommendations this book will be of interest to policymakers and scholars in
the fields of african education higher education quality and global studies
african studies management and administration leadership and professional
development studies joseph abiodun balogun is former dean and retired
distinguished university professor at the college of health sciences chicago
state university usa visiting professor program consultant at the centre of
excellence in reproductive health innovation university of benin nigeria and
president ceo joseph rehabilitation center tinley park illinois usa

Understanding Socioemotional And Academic
Adjustment During Childhood And Adolescence, Volume
I
2022-02-25

this book discusses hong kong s use of onscreen marking osm in public
examinations given that hong kong leads the way in osm innovation this book
has arisen from a recognised need to provide a comprehensive coherent account
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of the findings of various separate but linked validation studies of onscreen
public examinations in hong kong the authors discuss their experience of the
validation process demonstrating how high stakes innovation should be fully
validated by a series of research studies in order to satisfy key
stakeholders

Yearbook of International Organizations 2014-2015
(Volume 4)
2014-09-17

first of all other i find no grammar tears very informative what amazes me is
the kind of dedication and patience marthus adden spent in writing this book
this is because this kind of genre actually needs full attention truly
whatever he has written is precise and correct i really admire his generosity
of sharing his knowledge about english owing to the fact that english is his
second language what is good about the book is that the writer wrote it in a
manner that readers can easily understand it in other words what makes this
book different from the other english grammar books in the market is that it
is more user friendly which means he wrote it in a manner that can easily be
understood especially by those who just learned english and want to learn
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more correctly put this book is a guide to those who wants to learn english
on their own as a matter of fact he has a knowledge check in every subject he
has discussed in this book he catered everything especially in the part on
how to construct sentences which are very precise and which make it very easy
to learn the book he did not change anything at all in terms of the right way
to speak and learn english but instead he made it easier and more convenient
for those people whose english is not their first language in point of fact
he wrote this book not because he wants to show off to the world that he is a
good grammarian but because he wants to help those struggling to learn
english the book therefore deserves recognition because he is actually giving
a favour to those who can t afford to have a private tutor to teach them how
to speak english correctly i must in conclusion admit that this book will
really help those people who want to learn english language those people who
are striving to speak perfect english and those people that english is their
second language i will therefore commend the author for this book

The Underwriters Review
1940

this book will appeal not only to historians and geographers but to many who
maintain a deep interest in the british countryside and its past and to those
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who continue to share a fascination for the second world war in particular
the home front

権力の終焉
2015-07-17

challenges and prospects in african education system the general idea this
book is trying to disseminate is to inform readers about the compelling
challenges and prospects in african system of education as we all know when
issues of africa educational system is raised the first set of thoughts that
come to mind is decline in standard deterioration of facilities examination
malpractices cult crises or school based violence shortage of teachers
underqualified teachers and poor teachers performance which results in poor
learning standards lack of classroom discipline that is exacerbated by
insufficient resources and inadequate infrastructure failure of appropriate
inspection and monitoring and confusion caused by changing curricula without
proper communication and training all these have led to massive
demoralization and disillusionment among teachers and a negative and
worsening perception of african system of education this therefore calls for
in depth analysis aimed at tutoring every stakeholder in education on how
their action and inactions have individually and collectively contributed to
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the collapsing state of education in africa however the prospect is that
africas recovery and sustainable development can only be guaranteed through
expansion and sustenance of both quantitative and qualitativeof the
continents stock of human capital through education in order for education to
realize its key role in development it must be provided to the younger
segments of african society as quickly as human and financial resources
permit with the ultimate goal of developing a comprehensive meaningful and
sustainable system of education at all levels and for all age groups this is
the message that this book puts across in the six knitted sections

The 2nd Dubai International Conference in Higher
Education
2023-09-20

the emergence of the internet and developments in educational software have
changed the way teachers teach and the way students learn there has been a
substantial increase in the quantity quality and diversity of educational
material available over the internet or through the use of satellite video
and audio linkups these technologies have allowed new learning methods and
techniques to reach a greater geographic region and have contributed to the
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global transformation of education the roles of technology and globalization
in educational transformation is an essential academic book that provides
comprehensive research on issues concerning the roles of technology and
globalization in educational transformation and the challenges of teaching
and learning in various cultural settings and how they were resolved it will
support educational organizations that wish to find create or adapt
technology for use in their institution featuring a broad range of topics
such as public administration educational technology and higher education
this book is essential for teachers deans principals school administrators it
specialists curriculum developers instructional designers higher education
staff academicians policymakers researchers and students

Reimagining Nigeria's Educational System
2016-04-02

alhaji sule lamido is one of the most prominent politicians in contemporary
nigeria a dogged believer in political and economic freedom he has faced
trials and torments on his way to prominence but he knows how to rise above
all vicissitude to keep his career on an upward trajectory history maker
presents the story of lamido s political journey as told by different authors
it captures his origins struggles achievements and travails the book attempts
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to bring out the salient virtues of consistency determination belief in
individual abilities faith in god and resolve to endure hardship to fulfil a
personal dream which are the hallmarks of lamido s political life it provides
a guide to the attitude and disposition of lamido to life and politics

Validating Technological Innovation
2013-08-05

this book written by one of the foremost researchers in this field represents
one of the intellectual efforts on the explanation of the inter ethnic
phenomenon the author went into the critique of the whole phenomenon and
approached his frame of meaning from the actor s side that is why the book is
subtitled the peoples non formal mechanisms the author is phenomenological in
his approach and believes that the real meaning of any event should be based
on the experience of the actors he combined the pessimism of the
ethnomethodologists with the realism of the phenomenologist the result of
this is an essay which is considered as being nearest to the true situation
of inter ethnic relations in nigeria more than that of its predecessors the
book therefore reports the behaviors of nigerians in actual situations how
different ethnicities pass and behave as if they are one the book heavily
relied on the w i thomas dictum which says that if man defines a situation as
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real they are real in their consequences the consequences of mutual deception
and strategic interactions mentioned in the book become real as they produce
the real tools and mechanisms for tension management in a multi ethnic
society the author dwells a lot on economic spheres where he identified for
the first time in inter ethnic relations literature a phenomenon he refers to
as market groups this group unlike its counterpart the economic associations
is informal enduring and based on proper inter ethnic understanding the
market group members declare their allegiance to the sarki of their commodity
who may not necessarily be a member of their ethnic group different ethnic
group members were united by the commodity they sold in the market the
commodity to dictate their interaction style rather than ethnic or primordial
emotional attachments one cannot do but remember marx s idea on fetishism of
commodities in the section commodities assume and dominate the social
psychology of the individuals and place ethnicity in the secondary position
the role of modern formal education in forging inter ethnic unity in nigeria
as reported in the book is also very illuminating the unity of curricula and
subjecting the students to take the same west african senior school
certificate examination all over nigeria regardless of the students state of
origin or ethnic orientation contributes to the nipping of the inter ethnic
distrust in the bud another important thing one may think of is the problem
of unity schools to make this more effective more student exchanges should
take place and the numbers of the unity schools should increase to give the
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young population an opportunity to practice the non formal management
mechanisms in their formative years

No Grammar Tears 1
2014-09-17

ポール カラニシ 36歳 脳神経外科医 2013年５月 末期がんと診断される 妻との新生活 夢の仕事の実現という未来が目の前から消えた でも 希望は捨てな
い 医療現場への復帰をめざし 夫妻の子供を望み 死の直前まで書いた 限りなく前向きな生の記録を

Junior Graphic
2014

le volume linguistique africaine perspectives croisées réunit des
spécialistes de langues africaines représentatifs de l avancement de la
recherche sur les langues d afrique sub saharienne dans le cadre d une
étroite collaboration entre deux sociétés savantes prestigieuses la société
de linguistique de paris slp et la société de linguistique d afrique de l
ouest slao les thèmes traités concernent aussi bien la diachronie que la
synchronie la typologie phonologique la tonologie et la morphologie
flexionnelle que la théorie de l énonciation ou encore l interface phonologie
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syntaxe l outillage de langues minoritaires à l aide de nouvelles
technologies ou la documentation des langues en danger dans des situations d
hyper diversité socio linguistique comme c est le cas en afrique occidentale
les contributions de ce volume sont importantes non seulement du point de vue
théorique et méthodologique en linguistique africaine comme en linguistique
générale pour l approche par interfaces entre phonologie et morphosyntaxe
lexique et grammaire sémantique et énonciation mais aussi du point de vue d
une distanciation critique vis à vis des modèles existants ou qui ont
longtemps dominé le champ de recherches sans le recul réflexif endogène
nécessaire c est à un dialogue riche et fécond qu on assiste entre chercheurs
européens de la slp et chercheurs africains de la slao grâce à une alternance
entre études de cas spécifiques ou études pilotes et analyses de phénomènes à
grande échelle que ce soit sur le plan géographique ou du point de vue
épistémologique aboutissant à une polyphonie aussi bien empirique que
théorique

The Battle of the Fields
2013-11-14
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Challenges and Prospects in African Education
Systems
2019-08-16

The Roles of Technology and Globalization in
Educational Transformation
2017-08-09

History Maker
2013-11

Non-Formal Approach to Ethnicity
2016-11-15
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いま、希望を語ろう
2018-09-11

Linguistique africaine : perspectives croisées
2010-04-01

不思議の国のアリス
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